
HB 1381 -- HISTORICALLY BLACK COLLEGE AND UNIVERSITY WEEK

SPONSOR: Washington

This bill designates the third week of September as "Historically
Black College and University Week" and encourages citizens to
recognize the importance of these schools, especially Lincoln and
Harris-Stowe Universities.

This bill is the same as HB 172 (2019).


